
Join the Memory Hub and O’Dea High School students for an afternoon of
service in the Cathedral Garden at St. James, which provides food for neighbors
in need. A volunteer experience for people with early stage memory loss and
their families. No gardening experience necessary. Meet at the Memory Hub,
1021 Columbia St, Seattle.  Questions: mbecker1@uw.edu, 206.543.2440.    

Gardening
Group

2:30-4pm
Wed  4/30
Tues 5/27

Sign Up:
www.tinyurl.com/MyGardeningGroup

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=W9229i_wGkSZoBYqxQYL0mjXp7z1_q5ApTlk9t2Dh_ZUNTU3STFOMUxYS1ZKTVFJUEdITlk4WlVRVC4u

